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In regards to the continuing dispute within the GCC, we understand a list of
demands has been prepared and coordinated by the Saudis, Emiratis, Egyptians,
and Bahrainis. We hope the list of demands will soon be presented to Qatar
and will be reasonable and actionable. We support the Kuwaiti mediation
effort and look forward to this matter moving toward a resolution.
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